
In Loving Memory of Mrs. Patricia Kirkland  
 

 
 

“American Board of Cardiovascular Perfusion, this is Pat.” 
 

It was the kindest, sweetest voice that perfusionists embraced over the past 27 years.  Mrs. 
Patricia Kirkland assisted the entire CCP community while always elevating the fact that their 
credentials were safe in her hands, and always confident there was no issue she couldn’t 
handle.  Miss Pat passed away June 9, 2023.  She was a dedicated employee of DEMS, the ABCP 

National Office, for over 27 years.  Mrs. Patricia Kirkland’s unwavering commitment to the 
perfusion profession will never be forgotten, and she will forever be in our hearts and minds as 
the perfusionist’s guardian angel. 


